
St Xavier’s English Medium School, ICSE 
Manickpur, Vasai (W) – 401 202 

 

April 17, 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents of Classes 4 to 6, 

 

Please be informed that the school will be registering for the NLF Reading challenge 

25. Teams of 3 students comprising students from classes 4 to 6 will participate in 

this challenge. The school will procure the books and make them available for the 

students to read them according to the reading schedule. The Book Schedule is 

available in the attachment.  

Each team should have a parent reading mentor to ensure that students follow the 

schedule. Parents, please volunteer for the same.   

The PTA Vice President, Ms. Erica Fernandes and Teacher Venita Fernandes will be 

the representatives from the school. For further information, you may send me an 

email titled NLF Reading challenge 25 at xems123@gmail.com by April 24, 2025. 

 

Br. Thomas Vaz, s.j.  

Principal 
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